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Comments: I'm a motorcycle  and mountain bike rider who has enjoyed the trails at Canfield for over 25 years. In

recent years and currently, many of us on motorcycles carry saws we use to clean and clear the trails that are

enjoyed by all users. Motorcycle riders made the trails that currently exist on Canfield. Obstructing the use of

motorcycles on even one of the very few multi use trails would be a slap in the face to the motorcyclists who

made the original trails as well as those of us who currently clear them every year. We've shared these trails with

mountain bikers and hikers without complaint on our end and we do the maintenance and pay the fees. I highly

suggest leaving our beloved Canfield as it is in its current multi use state with no further obstructions or

segregation. 


